
 

 

Ref: Y5Residential/Woodlandsmeeting/JMcf/Jfo 
 
 
 
Date: 10th May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 5 team will travel as one large group to Woodlands on Monday 10th June at 
9:30am, returning to school on Wednesday 12th June at approximately 3.30pm.  
 
We are inviting you to discuss the logistics (the timings, various activities and how the trip 
will run) before we go. This meeting will take place in the Key Stage 1 hall on Wednesday 
15th May at 3:30pm. Can we please ask that parents wait outside the library doors until 
called in. The meeting should last approximately 30 minutes, and you will also have the 
opportunity to ask any questions you may have. Due to limited space, we can only allow a 
maximum of 2 adults per child to attend the meeting.  
 
We will have medical forms for specific medicines, and will have new photo consent forms 
for parents to complete, as updates via social media will be the primary way for us to keep 
you informed whilst children are at the residential.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 

Year 5 pre-residential meeting 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

I will/will not be attending the pre-residential meeting on Wednesday 15th May at 
3:30pm.  

Amount of people attending the meeting: 1 or 2. (please circle). 
 


